
 

Posted August 29, 2022 

 
New IRS Withholding Form 

 

Starting January 1, 2023, the Retirement Plan Office will be implementing a new IRS tax withholding 
form (Form W-4P).  The new form, which first became available in calendar year 2022, is a much 
more complex form to complete and can be viewed here:  2022 Form W-4P (irs.gov) (or 
https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/fw4p.pdf).  Due to the information required on the new form, the 
Retirement Plan Office will not be able to assist our members with completing the information.  You 
must seek the help of your tax advisor.   

 

If you wish to change your tax withholding instructions, we highly encourage you to complete the 
attached Form W-4P (2021 Version), which has been approved for use through the end of 2022.  If 
you submit the 2021 Version to the Retirement Plan Office before December 9, 2022, we will 
complete your request.  Any tax withholding instruction changes received after this date will require 
the new form. 

 

If you do not wish to make any changes to your tax withholding instructions, the Retirement Plan 
Office will continue to calculate your taxes based on the instructions you have already provided to us.  
Nothing will change for you.   

 

For additional questions, please call the Retirement Plan Office at (213) 367-1715, email us at 
retire@ladwp.com, or visit us in the John Ferraro Building, Room 357.  Our office is open to the public 
Monday through Thursday from 7:00 AM to 3:00 PM.   

 

Thank you 
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